
Heritage Volunteers report AGM 2025

Members of our branch of the Arts Society have the privilege of working with other 
volunteers at the Gentleman’s Society in Spalding.

The museum is one of the oldest historical societies dating back to 1710 and is currently 
holding various exhibitions in Ayscoughee Hall while repairs and extensions to the building 
are taking place.

Heritage Volunteers’ work is to clean and restore items from the collection.  Due to the move 
away from the original building, the volunteers are helping in the recording of a new, fully 
digitised system for the Museum’s valuable collection when it re-opens in 2026/27.


